
April 4, 2018 

President Report – Annual Business Meeting  

 

I attended the RMASFAA transitional board meeting in October in Wichita and 

attended the RMASFAA conference and more recently the RMASFAA board 

meeting on March 15 & 16, 2018 in Denver, Colorado.  I have enjoyed representing 

Nebraska on the RMASFAA board and it has been a great learning experience.  

 

Nebraska will have the honor of hosting the RMASFAA conference in 2020 and I 

have been working on possible site suggestions with the NeASFAA board and the 

RMASFAA board and we hope to have a location identified in the near future. 

 

As President of NeASFAA I also sent letters of support to the Nebraska 

Appropriations committee in support of the Nebraska Coordinating Commission and 

to our state senators in support of HEA reauthorization.   I also represented 

NeASFAA at a scholarship providers meeting hosted by Eric Drumheller with 

Education Quest.  I have enjoyed serving the Association and I would like to thank 

all of the board members for their support and hard work over the last year. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Stacy Dieckman 

 

 

 

 

 

 


